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4.9 SCHEMATIC ARCHITECTURAL DRAWINGS –  
 
These drawings should illustrate the type of dwelling units proposed in an affordable housing 
development.  The drawings should present sufficient detail to provide a sense of the intended 
architectural style of the complex and the layout of typical units. 
 


